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More Limited Traffic on Amelia Earhart Bridge
Over the course of the next couple of days, motorists will have reduced traffic over the Amelia
Earhart Bridge.

Accordring to the Kansas Department of Transportation, on Wednesday and Thursday from 9 until
3:30 motorists will be flagged through one eleven foot wide lane of the bridge so crew can work on
the bridge’s deck.

KDOT says to expect delays and allow extra time for travel.

Work should be completed at some point on Thursday, weather permitting.



